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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 8:10 AM
To: 'Lisa Vinzant'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Utilities, Inc. Florida rate increase

Good morning Ms. Vinzant,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lisa Vinzant [mailto:lisavinzant@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 6:11 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Utilities, Inc. Florida rate increase 
 
Dear Staff, 
I am writing in reference to the Utilities Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request. I am here to tell the 
Public Service Commission to NOT accept the proposed rate increase for Seminole County's water utility. The rate 
increase of 58% is outrageous and I understand there is a state statute that requires rate increases to be reasonable and 
not unfairly discriminatory; clearly this is unreasonable! 
Do not allow this unfair rate increase. This will be a huge burden on all Seminole county residents.  
Sincerely, 
Lisa Vinzant 
 
Sent from my iPad 




